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7th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you some exciting news! 

 

We have booked an in school pantomime to perform The Adventures of Robin Hood to 

the whole school on Thursday 15th December. We wanted to treat the children to 

something festive, all whilst taking into consideration the current financial climate.  

 

Bringing the show into school will considerably lower the cost for all, making our tickets 

£3.70 per child. These will be set up and assigned to your child on ParentPay. The cost has 

been reduced to £2.70 for those in receipt of Free School Meals. If you believe you may 

be eligible for FSM and are not already receiving them, please contact Leicestershire 

County Council on 0116 305 5417 who will be able to help. 

 

As the performance will be held in the hall, we will be offering a ‘takeout’ style menu for 

that day, the options being fish and chips or vegetable fingers and chips followed by ice 

cream. We will send booking details out closer to the time. Please send your child in with a 

drink and snack as usual and a packed lunch if they are not having a hot dinner. 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming this production into school, and hope 

the children will thoroughly enjoy themselves.  

 

If you do have any concerns or queries, please get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Red Hill Field Team 


